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Moms, We Celebrate You!  
   Happy Mother’s Day to all of our wonderful 
SCC mommas! We honor you and celebrate 
you on Mother’s Day, and all throughout the 
year! 
   THANK YOU for all you do for our students 
and your families. 
 
 
Grant Application Submitted  
   We have submitted a grant application to Business Oregon, requesting funding from their 
Child Care Infrastructure Grant. Please join us in praying we get these funds to cover the cost of 
all of the damage and remodeling of our beloved center! 
 
CLOSED Monday, May 26 
   We will be CLOSED Monday, May 26 in observance of Memorial Day. 
  
Welcome Mayra! 
   We have recently hired a wonderful new aide, Mayra. Mayra comes to us having worked the 
past two years for Kids Unlimited, in both their school-aged and preschool programs. Mayra is 
bilingual and such a delight! The kids love her! Please join us in welcoming her to our center. 
 
WE ARE MOVING HOME!!! 
   After over 10 months of running our program from the Church, I am thrilled to announce we 
are moving back into our beloved center! AS LONG AS we have no unforeseen challenges, we 
are scheduled to be CLOSED MONDAY, MAY 19, and will reopen back at SCC on Tuesday, 
May 20. Once we are situated and moved back in, we will be scheduling a Sunday Open House 
at the center. I will give a tour on a Sunday morning between church services. 
 

Pre-K Graduation Date Change  
   Due to our move back to our Center, we are post-
poning the date of our Pre K Graduation ceremony. It 
will now be Friday, June 27 at 6 p.m. in Holmes 
Park in East Medford. If we have any issues with air 
quality due to fire smoke (let’s pray we won’t!), we 
will move the ceremony and celebration to the inside 
of our center. Please stay tuned for more details. All 
are welcome to attend this fun event! 
 

 
 

                                         —-Jaime Snider, director 
 
 


